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Jason Smalley

From: JORGE F. RODRIGUEZ II <prideconst@embarqmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 23, 2021 1:09 PM
To: Jason Smalley
Subject: FW: 839 Inlet Response
Attachments: 839 Inlet Response.pdf

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 
 
 
Hi Jason 
        Thank you for the quick response. I think this would help but if you would like to provide the neighbor that have 
made comments the letter I have attached. Let me know 
 
Thank you 
Jorge 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Craig Rose [mailto:craigrose203@icloud.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, March 23, 2021 12:47 PM 
To: Jorge Rodriguez 
Subject: 839 Inlet Response 
 
Jorge, 
 
In case Mr. Smalley would like to provide the neighbor who wrote in a reply with some visuals I prepared the enclosed 
document. 
 
Craig 



March 23, 2021 
 
Thanks for your input.  The garage and 14’ door is not side load, but it has been thoughtfully placed 
69’ back from the front property line to enhance the front elevation of the home.  Please find enclosed 
a site plan and rendering showing it’s location. 
 
 
 



 


